TOWN OF LYNNFIELD

Lynnfield Center Water District

Invitation to Bid for Septic System Installation

The Lynnfield Center Water District invites all contractors licensed by the Lynnfield
Board of Health to bid for the installation of a new septic system located at LCWD
office at 83 Phillips Road Lynnfield, MA.

Plans and Bid Proposals shall be made available in said District office after 10:00
AM on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 until Wednesday, October 30, 2019 at 10:00 AM
at which time and place they will be publicly opened and read aloud.

Performance Bond and Payment Bonds will be required upon contract award. The
Lynnfield Center Water District reserves the right to reject, accept, and/or extend
any/all bids if it is in the best interest of the District.

Questions can be directed to John Scenna in writing at scennaj@Icwd.us
or 781-334-3901.
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